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Arianna	
  Marron	
  is	
  grateful	
  to	
  the	
  SAVES	
  program	
  

	
  Arianna	
   Marron	
   was	
   born	
   and	
  

raised	
   in	
   Cuba.	
   When	
   she	
   was	
   thirteen	
  

years	
   old,	
   she	
   moved	
   to	
   Spain	
   with	
   her	
  

family.	
   There,	
   she	
   started	
   and	
   finished	
  

middle	
  school	
  and	
  high	
  school.	
  Soon	
  after	
  

graduating	
   from	
  high	
   school,	
  she	
  enrolled	
  

in	
  a	
  computer	
  technology	
  vocational	
  class.	
  	
  

In	
  October	
  of	
  2012,	
  Arianna	
  moved	
  

to	
   the	
  United	
  States	
   in	
   search	
  of	
  a	
  better	
  

future.	
   She	
   settled	
   in	
  Miami,	
   Florida.	
  One	
  

of	
   her	
   friends	
   took	
   her	
   to	
   a	
   service	
  

provider	
   where	
   she	
   was	
   told	
   about	
   the	
  

SAVES	
   program,	
   and	
   how	
   it	
   supports	
  

refugees	
  and	
  asylees.	
  	
  

Ms.	
  Marron	
  was	
  referred	
  to	
  Miami	
  

Senior	
   Adult	
   Education	
   Center	
  where	
   she	
  

registered	
   for	
   English	
   classes.	
   She	
   never	
  

missed	
   a	
   class;	
   therefore,	
   she	
   learned	
  

English	
   very	
   fast.	
   After	
   finishing	
   her	
  

English	
   classes,	
   Arianna	
   heard	
   that	
   SAVES	
  

would	
   pay	
   up	
   to	
   three	
   trimesters	
   of	
   a	
  

vocational	
  program.	
  	
  

She	
   did	
   not	
   want	
   to	
   lose	
   this	
  

opportunity,	
   so	
   she	
   decided	
   to	
   study	
  

Cosmetology.	
   	
   She	
   is	
   currently	
   in	
  her	
   first	
  

trimester	
  at	
  Miami	
  Senior	
  Adult	
  Education	
  

Center,	
  and	
  she	
  loves	
  it.	
  

	
  

Arianna	
   is	
   extremely	
   grateful	
   to	
  

all	
   her	
   teachers	
   and	
   the	
   entire	
   SAVES	
  

program	
   staff	
   for	
   all	
   the	
   help	
   and	
  

support.	
  We	
  wish	
  her	
  the	
  very	
  best	
  in	
  her	
  

future	
  endeavors.	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

	
  

Prepared	
  with	
  funds	
  from	
  the	
  U.S.	
  Department	
  of	
  
Health	
   and	
   Human	
   Services	
   through	
   the	
   Florida	
  
Department	
   of	
   Children	
   and	
   Families,	
   Office	
   of	
  
Refugee	
  Services.	
  For	
  more	
  Success	
  Stories,	
  go	
  to	
  
http://saves.dadeschools.net	
  	
  
If	
   you	
   know	
   anyone	
   else	
   who	
   would	
   like	
   to	
  
receive	
   future	
   newsletters,	
   please	
   send	
   your	
  
request	
  to	
  patriciaromero@dadeschools.net	
  	
  
	
  

	
  

	
  


